
SOCIAL DISTANCING MEASURES 

Our number one goal is to ensure our dancers and families feel safe.  

These are the measures we have decided to implement at this time. We know this list will grow and be 
adjusted as time goes on with the development of the pandemic and as we learn more from 
government recommendations etc. 

 Administration and Teaching Staff will be wearing a range of protective equipment including 
masks, face shields and gloves. 

 Studio space will be marked and sectioned to ensure dancers keep their distance from one 
another 

 Class sizes will be limited to make sure we can ensure adequate distance between dancers 

 Contactless Purell stations will be in place throughout our facility 

 As we have been doing since the H1N1 outbreak all dancers will have their hands sanitized on 
entrance and exit of the studios 

 We will be limiting the amount of people in our waiting room areas and with the exception of 
our dancers ages 3 to 7 will ask parents of dancers ages 8 and up to try and stick to a mostly 
drop off and pick up as much as possible.  

Typically, in September as families and dancers become familiar with our studio our waiting rooms 
are full as parents remain in our studio for the entire duration of our child’s class. In anticipation of 
this we would like to arrange orientation days for dancer and families to familiarize themselves with 
our facility prior to the start of the season to help families feel more comfortable with drop off/pick 
up. 

We are currently investigating ways we can supply and be able to offer masks and/or face shields for 
purchase at the studio to have them available for dancers who otherwise would not be able to find 
access to this equipment. 

We have thus far concluded non-medical face masks are not ideal to dance in and are recommending 
students have face shields on while dancing.  

Dancers and families who have travelled abroad will be required to take an additional 2 week absence 
from the studio. 


